
I am a self-proclaimed foodie. Therefore, it should come as no surprise that I love 
Thanksgiving! While I, okay we, are permitted to eat and share with family and 
friends an assortment of delicious and mouth-watering foods, I especially love the 
message surrounding Thanksgiving. It is a holiday in which we are asked to  
consider the many blessings we have in our lives.  These blessings or riches are 
evidenced in our families, friendship circles, our good health, our abilities and our 
monetary resources.   
 
One of my favorite  stories,  which encapsulates the richness associated with love 
and the depths that people will go through to demonstrate their love dates is The 
Gift of the Magi by O. Henry.  For those who donôt know or remember the story,  
allow me to recap. The story takes place during the Christmas Season and  
chronicles the life of a young married couple, Jim and Della who were struggling  
financially.  Each wanted to buy a Christmas gift for the other and neither had the 
money to do so. Della decides to buy a pocket watch chain for Jimôs pocket watch. 
While Della didnôt have much money, she did have something valuable. She had a 
beautiful hair, which she cut-off and sold for $20.00 to purchase the pocket-watch 
chain. That evening when they exchanged gifts, Della discovered that Jim brought 
her beautiful hair combs. Della had to confess to Jim that she sold her hair to buy 
his gift.  She gave Jim the chain for his watch and Jim was forced to tell her, he sold 
his watch to buy her comb.  This is a beautiful love story, which reminds us to love 
lavishly. For when you truly love someone, no cost is too great!  
 
On November 11th, we will have the opportunity to participate in the First  
Presbyterian Church Dryden Stewardship Campaign. The monies pledged during 
the Stewardship campaign are used to meet the churchôsô budget for the upcoming 
year.  While we can never repay God for all of his blessings toward us, when we  
offer our tithes and pledges to the church, we are telling (and showing) God the 
depth of our love and gratitude for the multitude of ways in which he has blessed 
us. This  cheerful giving is a barometer of how much you are willing to share or  
sacrifice to the one who gave us everything, including his life.  
 

As an act of obedience and love, please prayerfully consider what you can  
sacrificially give to ensure that the programmatic and building needs of our church, 
our church family,  the wider Presbyterian Church and world are met.  
 
Appreciatively, Pastor V.  
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The Pastorôs Schedule:   
 
Pastor Virginia will be in the office Monday through Thursday. She is available for appointments or drop 
in hours from 9:00 until 12:00.  The office number is 844-8321, her cell number is 857-312-7605. Her 
email address is pastorvirginiadrydenpres@gmail.com. If you have a pastoral emergency, please call 
the church or send her an email. Pastor Virginia checks the church email often.  

      
Federal privacy regulations prevent hospitals 
from giving out the names of people who have 
been admitted.  That means that the Pastor  
may not be aware that someone in our church 
family is in the hospital and would like a visit.  
Please call the church office (844-8321) and let 
us know if a church member or friend been  
hospitalized.  

 
We proclaim the good news of Jesus Christ, 
feed the hungry, welcome the stranger and 

love our neighbors as ourselves. 

If you would like to receive 
the newsletter by email, 
please contact: 
 drydenpresoffice@gmail.  
 
If you are receiving this  
newsletter by e-mail  or mail 
and would like to be  
removed from the list, please 
call the church office. 
 

  
Sermons on the DPC web site: Thanks to Frank Brackin, 
you can now  listen to  sermons on our website.   
Go to http://www.drydenpres.com; click on  ñListen to 
Worship.ò  If possible, drop Frank an email, letting him 
know that you visited and that the recording worked. 
(fbrackin@me.com). 

Church Information 
 

The church office is open Monday through Thursday from 
 9:00 a.m. to noon.  

 
  Pastor Virginia Coakley (844-8321) 

 
  Clerk of Session:  John Scott (844-9206)  

 
  The Church Office Administrator is Arlene Krebs; she can be reached        

   at 844-8321or email: drydenpresoffice@gmail.com  
 

  Co-chairs of Deacons: Karen Cotterill (844-9789) 
                                                           and Linda Nydam (708-4210) 

 
  Funeral Director:  Brad Perkins (844-8161)  

 
 Webmaster and Sound Technician:  Frank Brackin   -  (fbrackin@me.com) 
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Glimpses of  November 
 

November 1     All Saintsõ Day 
 
November 4     Blue Jean Sunday 
                         Daylight Saving Time Ends 
 
November 11   Stewardship Sunday 
                         Veterans Day 
                         Coffee Hour 
 
November 11  thru  November 14  Thanksgiving Basket Assembly 
                          
November 15   Thanksgiving Baskets Distributed 
 
November 18   Ecumenical Thanksgiving Church Service 7:00 pm 
 

 

Stewardship Sunday 
 

November 11th  is Stewardship Sunday.  
 
Please pray for guidance from our Lord about 
how you can best help our church to continue to 
provide all of our ministries in 2019.  
It would be very helpful if you could please  
return your card by Stewardship Sunday.    
The letter and tentative budget have been out  
with a return envelope. If you did not receive one 
please contact the church office. 

November 4  -  Blue Jeans Sunday  
           
     Our annual Blue Jeans Sunday will be held on November 4th (rain date  
November 11th).  Wear your work clothes to church and stay for a light lunch 
(please sign up in the fellowship hall so weôll know how many to plan for).  After 
lunch, grab a rake or a leaf blower and help move the leaves to the street for  
collection.  Last year we got an amazing amount done, and had fun in the process!   
     Canôt be there on the 4th?  There are other jobs that can be done at your  
convenience; just check the signup sheet in the fellowship hall and sign up for a 
task or two.   
     So bring the whole family along with rakes, gas leaf blowers, tarps and any  
other equipment you think weôll need.   





Christian Education 
 
     Teachers have been busy helping their students learn about Jesus Christ as their Savior.  
 The Jr./Sr.  High members participated in an overnight camping trip at the Uttechs.  They made a plan of 
activities and events for the year. 
      Check out our website for pictures of the Holy-ween event that was held on October 14. 
       
  Live Nativity:  
                We have providing a Live Nativity skit for the festivities in and around town for the annual 
Tree  Lighting on December 1.  A Live Nativity fulfills our mission in sharing the word and love of Christ with 
the  world.  We need helpers to make this happen ï especially with staging, sound, logistics.  Please  
consider lending a hand.  So far we have secured a calf, sheep/lamb, donkey, alpaca (unless someone has 
a camel!)  Please contact Dan Carpenter about how you can help with this special event - there's a job for 
everyone. 
 
 
  

Talking About God at Home: 
    
             Each month we will feature a different topic for parents to use as a guide to keep the conversation, 
including God, alive at home during the week.  Check out this months topic on ñForgivenessò. Make sure 
you read and share the scripture verse with your children:   
 
For if you forgive others their trespasses, your heavenly Father will also forgive you, but if you do not  
forgive others their trespasses, neither will your Father forgive your trespasses."   Matthew 6:14-15  
 
You can even use the lunch-box reminders as a great tool to send along with them as a gentle reminder in 
the middle of the day about Godôs love and care for them.  Have fun and talk about God at home!  We look 
forward to seeing your children on Sunday.  
 
 
                                   In celebration of Thanksgiving,  we will not hold Sunday School on Nov. 25th 
. 
                                   Watch the Bulletin for the date of the Annual Christmas Pageant in December.   
 



  "The Presbytery of Susquehanna Valley 

lives to serve and encourage congregations  

as we together seek to be faithful 

in our calling to Jesus Christ." 

Book Discussion 
 

 Wednesday Evening Book Discussion Group 
November 7th. 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

Meeting in the Fellowship Hall 6-7:30 pm. 
First Wednesday of the month. 
Light Supper Provided. 

 
The  book this month is 
ñGift from the Seaò 

By Anne Morrow Lindbergh 

 
Holy- Ween was a great 

success. 
The children and adults 
had a wonderful time. 

The costumes were great!  
Thank you to Christian 

Education. 


